
1

Matthew Payne

Subject: Great Bealings (Submission) Neighbourhood Plan

 

 

From: Mark Aldridge   

Sent: 17 July 2016 18:17 
To: Hilary Hanslip 

Subject: Re: Great Bealings (Submission) Neighbourhood Plan 

 
Hilary, 

 

Thank you for this. 

 

I will be making representations.  I own a good deal of the land being referred to within the plan and am 

attempting to develop a cottage on the land in order that I may live there. 

 

The draft neighbourhood plans have be altered a number of times in a way that is clearly designed to 

frustrate my development plans.  The wider objectives of the plan are noble, but it is being used to further 

the personal objectives of a few. 

 

 

 

Mark Aldridge 

 

 

 

Sent from Outlook 

 




